
 

 
 

July 10, 2015 

 

Mr. Robert Berner 

Eastern Region Arborist 

Eversource Energy 

60 West Pennacook Street 

Manchester, NH  03104 

 

Re:  Tree cutting on Packers Falls Road 

 

Dear Bob, 

 

At its meeting on July 8, 2015, the Durham Planning Board approved your 

application for tree cutting on Packers Falls Road, a scenic road, in accordance 

with RSA 231:158, as follows: 

 

 The application was approved as submitted 

 

 This includes removal of the 10 trees identified on the updated list of 

“Failure Prone Trees.” 

 

 This includes the removal of limbs and brush as described in the application 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in the review process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt 

Director of Planning and Community Development 

Town of Durham 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
Town of Durham 

8 Newmarket Road 
Durham, NH 03824-2898 

Phone (603) 868-8064   
www.ci.durham.nh.us 

 

http://www.ci.durham.nh.us/

